
Letter of Request for Government 

Accountability on Privacy 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Government Office Name] 

[Office Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the current state of privacy protections within our 

government practices. As a citizen invested in upholding individual rights and freedoms, I 

believe it is imperative for our government to be held accountable in matters pertaining to the 

privacy of its citizens. 

Recent events have highlighted potential shortcomings in privacy regulations and enforcement. 

Therefore, I respectfully request that your office provides clear and detailed information on the 

following: 

• Current policies in place to protect citizen data. 

• Measures taken to ensure transparency and accountability in data collection and usage. 

• Efforts made to educate the public about their privacy rights. 

It is vital for the integrity of our democracy that citizens feel confident that their privacy is being 

safeguarded. I look forward to your timely response to this request and hope to see proactive 

steps taken towards enhancing privacy protections. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


